Dear parents of 3rd-8th grade students,

On February 27, 2024, students of St. Paul's will be showcasing their many talents and abilities in our very first *Fine Arts and Science Fair.* The event will go from 5:00-6:30pm. Students will be choosing one or more of the following categories:

## Music

Instrumental

Singing

## • Art

**Painting** 

Drawing/ sketching

Fabric work. I.E. clothes making, pillow, quilt, crochet, knit

Sculpting

## • Science

Experiment

Display board

Science model

Please help your child pick one or more categories that would be of interest to them and will not be a burden on the student and/or parent as the project(s) get worked on at home.

We ask that each student fills out this form with their parents, <u>Fine Arts & Science Fair Sign Up</u>, for the categories they would like to participate in by January 29. When choosing a category, consider the following:

- Category
- Why you chose it
- Materials used
- If music
  - Instrument- what one, how long you have played, why you play that instrument, what song and why
  - Singing- what song and why
  - Songs need to be approved
- Decide if the student will present in person or have a written description of the science/art project on the night of the Fair.

St. Paul's is blessed with a student body of many gifts. The faculty is excited to have these talented students showcase their God-given talents for you. Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns.

Together In Christ,

St. Paul's Lutheran School Faculty